Lucas Wales

From: XEN BROWN <xenandchristine@aol.com>
Sent: April 5, 2024 11:05 AM

To: Rachelle Hardesty; Cindy chow

Subject: O

Good morning,

We are working on Spring programming and it would be great to get internet at the Dome. We now have the technology
with a projector, screen and sound. So we could Just connect to internet with laptop and we could potentially have
access to all classes at Terri Lyn’s gym I'm sure for one fee she would work something out with us. | also have another
yoga instructor who agreed to give access to her Saturday morning class, anyways so many possibilities.

There are many things that we could do with internet down there, such as movie nights, workshops and other cultural
events.

Now more than ever | believe it’s a necessity.

Let me know if this is a possibility. Thanks Christine

Sent from my iPad



